Republic of fbe Philippines
Pepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

August 25, 2022

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. 54 1‘ ;s 4022

INVITATION TO THE LAUNCHING AND VIEWING OF THE PREMIER EPISODE OF
“BUMBERO ALISTO” OF THE BUREAU OF FIRE PROTECTION (BFP)

To:  Schools Division Superintendent of Ormoc City
Division DRRM Coordinator
School Heads
All Others Concerned

1, Attached is an official communication from the Bureau of Fire Protection (BFP) Regional
Office VI, dated September 12, 2022, from SSUPT Edwin P. Vargas, inviting the Office for the
launching and viewing of the premier episode of "Bumbero Alisto” on September 21, 2022, at
10:00 in the morning at SM Theater Ormoc, Ormoc City.

2, Relative thereto, this Office, through the Education Support Services Division (ESSD),
requests the assistance of the concerned Schools Division Office in reminding and
coordinating the identified School Head participants of the abovementioned activity.

4, Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

ey FETALVERO, CESO
egional Director
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12 September 2022 , :

e A
DIR. EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV e F
Regional Director

DepEd Region 8
Eastem Visayas

Dear Ma'am,
Ligtas na araw po sa inyo!

The Bureau of Fire Protection recently signed a Memorandum of Agreement with the
Department of Education dubbed, “Bumbero, Kaagapay Para sa Ligtas na Paaralan
Project” which aims to create fire-safe educational institutions within the region. One of
the initiatives of BFP Region 8 is the production of the “Bumbero Alisto” an audio-visual

modular program specifically designed to educate Elementary and High School students
about fire safety.

in connection to this memorandum of agreement, we respectfully request your presence
for the launching and viewing of the premier episode of “Bumbero Alisto” at SM Theater
Ormoc. The official launching of the said program is scheduled on the 21* of September

2022 at 10:00 AM to be participated by selected public school students and DRRM
Teachers of Ommoc City.

For queries, please contact the Community Relations Section through mobile number
0955-752-4743 or send an e-mail at crs.bfpr8@gmail.com.

We are hoping for your positive response regarding this request. Thank you and more
power.

Truly yours,

EDWIN fP VARGAS

SSUPT (DSC) BFP
Officer-in-Charge
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